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5th March 2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all your patience and understanding regarding school closure on Thursday and Friday last week. I am pleased that our communication systems worked effectively and that nobody arrived for school on Thursday morning! My thanks to the admin team for sending communications out of office hours and to Mr Firth our premises manager for assisting me in evaluating conditions at school throughout Thursday. Thank you also to Mrs Sillitoe and the Governor ground force team who were all ready with spades and shovels to clear the school site of snow and ice on Sunday had the sun and warm temperatures not have done so for us. 
I have been amazed by the response to our snow day photo competition. I have received a total of 70 entries and some incredibly impressive and creative photos! I am also very proud of the numerous examples of Littletown pupils assisting others in their communities, clearing drives and roads and collecting litter from places such as Roundball Hill. Most of the photos can be seen on twitter @LittletownAcad via the hashtag #littletownsnowday. I am away from school Monday and Tuesday this week attending Safeguarding training, so will be judging the photo and poem competitions on Wednesday. 
Looking back beyond the snow, thank you to Miss Bartlett and Mr Luxton for hosting and all the Year2 parents who came to our SATS information evening. All Year2 parents will receive an email containing the information powerpoint. This week we will welcome Year6 parents for their SATS information evening on Wednesday at 5.00pm.  If you are unable to make this SATS info evening we will be able to email the year 6 parents with the powerpoint.
My thanks to the PTFA for holding a very successful quiz on Friday 23rd February. This Friday they are back at it with another school disco! 

Finally, I hereby give notice that the Governing Board will hold our Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 21st March at 5:30pm to which all are welcome to attend. 
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
The children thoroughly enjoyed their ‘Snow Days’ and were keen to share their activities:-

Sledging in the fields, snow boarding, building Igloos, practising Karate, snowball fights and building Snowmen.

Messages 
World Book Day

We will be holding a belated World Book Day on Friday 9th March, all children are invited to come to school in a costume relating to a character from a book, also they can bring in their favorite book from home – this must be named.  All parents and carers are invited to come and read with their child from 2.45pm.  World Book Day vouchers will come home today – please look out for them.

Year 3/4 Dance Assembly

Our postponed Year 3/4 Dance Assembly is Thursday 19th April 2018 9.15am in the School Hall
Plea for help

Littletown Laurels (After school club @ Nursery) would like donations of underwear and trousers for boys or girls aged 5-7 for our spares box. 
Nursery open day
Due to the weather the Nursery open day scheduled for Saturday has been postponed until Saturday 17th March 10am – 12 noon. Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
School events/Dates
This Week:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Y5 Bikeability
Y1 swimming
	Y5 Bikeability
	Y5 Bikeability
E Safety Day

Y4 HCC Science

Y6 parents SATS info meeting 5.00 – 5.30pm
	Y5 Bikeability
Y1/2 Dance assembly 9:15am
	Y5 Bikeability

PTFA school disco
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